
Friday 1st December 2023  

 

Topaz Newsletter 

Week 5 has been great. Christmas play practice is in full swing. The children have been 
learning about Stick Man this week and have been thoroughly enjoying it.  

Door Change: 

- Next week there will be roofing work on in school. As a result, the room we 
usually exit will be closed to us. So, until the works have finished, we will be 
exiting from the end of the KS1 corridor. This will start on Monday 4th December.  

Christmas:  

- Christmas is here! As I am sure your aware play practice is in full swing. Please can 
the children’s costumes be in school on the 1st of December to enable us to 
practice our play with costumes.  

- The play will be happening 11th December 9:30 till 10:30. Grandparents are 
welcome to come to this and there will be an opportunity to buy Christmas 
ornaments and have a tea or coffee. 

- We understand that many children wish to send cards to their friends at the time 
of year. To help us save paper and the environment we ask that if children wish to 
send a card that they write one card and address it to children in Topaz class and 
we will display them in the classroom. 

Home Learning: 

- Home learning over the next few weeks will focus on letter formation.  
- It will also be beneficial for the children to work on their fine motor skills which 

can be done through all sorts of learning such as playdough work, putting bolts 
together, Lego and anything else that uses their fingers.  

Key Dates:  

- Friday 1st December Friends of AHS Christmas Fair 
- Monday 11th December Topaz Christmas Play 9:30-10:30 
- Friday 15th December End of Term 2 

We look forward to another amazing week in Topaz Class.  

Mr Keeping  

 


